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Church Family Newsletter 14th October 2020 

 

Dear Church Family, 
 
If you missed us on Sunday and the APCM, we have uploaded our 2020 Church Vision (my annual 
rectors report) online for you to see. 
 
It includes a reflection on God's promises to Abraham in Genesis 12:1-8 and how we can apply that 
to our church and lives! 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=awgqUkvo7iE 

 
Hope you can see it if you missed it, 
 
-Rev Brendan  

 

 


